July 13, 2015
     
Dear FAIM II Applicant:

This letter serves as a notice in the decision regarding your recent request for participation in the Family Assets for Independent in Minnesota Program.  We are not considering application at this time because of the following reasons:

    FORMCHECKBOX 

You are not income eligible for the program

     FORMCHECKBOX 

Your assets are over the program limits for eligibility to participate in the program

     FORMCHECKBOX 

Your application did not show any earned income for your household.  If you should begin receiving earned income in the near future, please contact our office and provide proof.  We will then pull your application and add you to our waiting list.

    FORMCHECKBOX 

We did not receive your proof of income and/or other necessary documentation.  If you wish to provide this information, please send it to the address listed above and we will place your application on our waiting list.

     FORMCHECKBOX 

All available slots for the program are full, your application will be placed on the waiting list.

     FORMCHECKBOX 

Other      
Thank you for your interest in the program.  If you have any questions, please contact me at      . 

Sincerely,

     
     
